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From: Miles Daniels - NOAA Affiliate <miles.daniels@noaa.gov>


Sent: Thursday, March 28, 2019 12:54 PM


To: Eric Danner - NOAA Federal


Subject: Re: plots like Noble's


Updated plots attached. I can explain the error. Had to do with Calsim and HEC-5Q having different start dates.


It should have only affected temperature, but I'm still seeing some differences with flow plots.


-Miles


On Thu, Mar 28, 2019 at 11:05 AM Miles Daniels - NOAA Affiliate <miles.daniels@noaa.gov> wrote:


Hi Eric,


Just for records, In the attached folder are plots made to look like Noble's, data used to make plots, and code.


I'll check with Sara and let you know what we find out.


-Miles


--
Miles Daniels, Ph.D.


Assistant Project Scientist


University of California, Santa Cruz


Phone: 831-420-3946


--
Miles Daniels, Ph.D.


Assistant Project Scientist


University of California, Santa Cruz


Phone: 831-420-3946



